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Felicitations to Azeem Khan from Year 6 on his outstanding performance at 

the Future Stars Competition, held on 26th October 2024 at Al Salam 

Community School, Al Twar. Competing across various swimming 

categories, Azeem secured 1st place in the Breaststroke category, earning 

a Gold Medal and Trophy, and achieved 3rd place in the Freestyle 

category. His hard work, determination, and commitment to excellence set 

him apart. 

We are very proud of Azeem’s achievements and look forward to more 

successes in the future.  

Congratulations to Azeem Khan  

 


